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To all Parish Councillors, you are summoned to the next meeting of the Parish 
Council which will be held on Monday July 3rd at 19.00 in the Village Hall, Green Lane 
Hardwicke, to discuss the following.  
 
Signed Kevin Lee  
Parish Clerk. 
 

AGENDA 
 1 Apologies  

    To receive apologies for absence 

 2 Declarations of interest in items on the agenda 

   To note any declarations of interest 
 
 3 Public Consultation and Questions 

   10 Minutes will be set aside for public questions and consultation 
 
4 Minutes of Previous Meetings 
 
  To approve the minutes of the meetings of the Parish Council held on June 5th and June  
   28th 2017 
 
5 Neighbourhood Development Plan 
    
  To approve the Neighbourhood Development Plan, adopting the changes proposed  
  by the Independent Examiner and to confirm formal submission  to Stroud District  
  Council 
 
6 County Councillor and District Councillor Reports 
 
  To receive reports from the County and District Councillors. 
 
7 Planning applications 
 
  To consider and agree the Council’s response to the following Planning Applications; 
 
  S.17/0820/FUL Land at the Rear of Ingleside, Green Lane, Hardwicke 
  S.17/1360/HHOLD The Old Telephone Exchange Pound Lane 
 
 
 



 
8 Financial Report 
 
   To receive the financial report for the period ending June 30th 2017 and approve the  
   schedule of  payments. 
 
 
9 The Green, Green Lane Hardwicke 
 
   To discuss improvements to the bollards/fencing around The Green 
 
 
10 Parish Councillor/Lead Member and Representative Reports 
 
    To receive a verbal report from Parish Councillors 
 
11 Work Plan Update 
 
 To receive the work plan update for the period ending June 30th 2017 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Meetings of the Parish Council are open to the members of the public and the media and are 
welcome to attend. 
 


